From: Brooke S22(1) Personal Information

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 4:15 PM

To: Mayor and Councillors

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Writing in support of TUP00038

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I'm a resident of a nearby building on Begbie street, writing in support of the proposed temporary use permit for a health centre. It's very clear that the folks who would use this centre are already present in our neighbourhood, and having services here to protect them from overdose and protect other residents by providing sharps control is both common sense and our basic duty as fellow human beings.

Best, Brooke Abbey